

Witney Music Festival - A Vision For the Future

Dear Witney Town Councillors

The presentation outlines a model for the Witney Music Festival and the Witney Town Council to collaborate to secure the future of a much loved event in Witney.

It is fully appreciated that this year will be a challenge as the Town Council budgets have already been set, however, it is hoped there is something the Council might be able to help with during this transition year. The bigger opportunity is to develop a model for the future that is sustainable in order to allow the Festival to continue, allowing us to focus on the bigger goal of developing the Talent Pathway in conjunction with the Oxford Music & Arts Trust (OxMAT).

I hope you can see how a collaboration with the Witney Music Festival fits with your wonderful community-based achievements to date, which clearly show the Town Council supporting the community of Witney in very tangible ways.

Yours sincerely

Eric Marshall

Chairman Witney Music Festival

Witney Music Festival Ltd